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We at Blankets 4 Kids are planning a trip to Gallup, NM to deliver blankets, 
hats, scarves and stuffed animals to the Navajo children that live on the              
reservation this March. We could use all the help possible in making these items 
and financial donations for renting a truck to make the trip. Checks can be     
written to Blanket 4 Kids and are tax deductible with their AZ State Code 
(20355) in the memo line. These families are desperate with the cold weather. 
Many of the  families have no heat and indoor plumbing. Let's help them out and 
we'll make the delivery! Ron Campbell, Director of Blankets 4 Kids 

MOPS Annual Fundraisers is right around the corner! 
Tickets are on sale now, cash, check or Venmo to @LeahMunoz. We will have a spaghetti dinner and a silent auction. 

All funds raised go back into MOPS to continue supporting young mothers with faith and fellowship.  

The call committee continues to receive applications and interest in the 
Senior Pastor position. At this time, the committee has narrowed the    
selection down to three strong, viable candidates. Pastor Jack has made 
himself available to each candidate for discussions as they continue to 
research American Lutheran Church and Prescott, and discern the Holy 
Spirit’s will for them and their families.  
 

ALC is a member of the North American Lutheran Church (NALC)    
synod and the Lutheran Congregations in Mission for Christ (LCMC)    
association. As such, ALC must follow the NALC guidelines. These 
guidelines, and ALC’s constitution, stipulate only one candidate may be 
brought forward to the congregation for consideration. The call           
committee hopes to reach a decision on this candidate in the very near  
future.  
 

If you have questions about the call process or progress, please submit 
them to alc2022callcommittee@gmail.com. Thank you. 
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Our History 
As we approach our 75th anniversary we thought it would be nice to 
look back on our history. Today specifically the Prayer Room. 
ALC's Prayer Room is located outside of the Fellowship Hall. The 
Prayer Room is utilized throughout the week for a variety of Prayer 
Offerings: Tuesday Miracle Prayer Time, Praying Our Loses Prayer 
Group, WOW prayer time and classes, and as a “Cry Room” during 
Church Services for parents with babies. It is also decorated with 
many different pieces that have been given and worked on by       
former and current members. The mural above the altar was painted 
by ALC members Laura and Becky Greseth. The cross in the center 
of the mural was made by Todd Weber. The kneeling altar was built 
by Bob Brammer. The two 42” x 42” antique stained-glass windows 
were donated by ALC member Ann Brandt. She purchased the   
windows from Henry Trost’s home in El Paso, Texas. Mr. Trost 
was the architect who designed The Hassayampa Hotel in Prescott 
in 1927. The Prayer Room is also adorned with an oil painting 
by ALC member Jerene Jacobson and a quilt titled “Peace” hand 
made by ALC member Nyla Paulsen in 2002.The picture of Jesus 
with a crown of thorns was donated by ALC member Cindy             
Lazzari. The Good Shepherd print was donated by Ray and Dee 
Isham in memory of their son Michael. We encourage you to stop 
by sometime for prayer and reflection as many have done over the 
years.  

Join Us This  

Lenten Season 
• WEDNESDAYS 

• MARCH 1-29 

• 7 PM 

• SANCTUARY 


